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Clip Those Box Tops! 
 

Bag your trimmed Box Tops and place in ���
your child’s folder by Tuesday, Oct. 20th. The class 
with the most Box Tops will receive a reward!



Upcoming Events






Mon. Oct. 19th — Chess/Scrabble 2:30pm


Tue. Oct. 20th — Box Tops Due


Thu. Oct. 22nd – Profit Share at Outback


Wed. Oct 28th — Red Ribbon Day – Wear Red


Fri. Oct. 30th — Fall Parties


Fri. Oct. 30th — Yearbook Orders Due


Fri. Oct. 30th — Book Fair Begins


Fri. Oct. 30th — Dollar Dress Up Day – Wear 

Orange and Black


Mon. Nov. 2nd — 4th Grade Field Trip


Mon. Nov. 2nd — Chess/Scrabble 2:30pm


Tues. Nov. 3rd — 3rd Grade Field Trip 


Wed. Nov. 4th — 3rd Grade Math Club 3:15pm


Thu. Nov. 5th — 4th Grade Math Club 3:15


Thu. Nov. 5th — PTO Meeting 12:00pm


Thu. Nov. 5th — Character Dress Up Day


Thu. Nov. 5th — Family Dinner Night, Book Fair 

and Flashlight Reading 5:00pm


Thu. Nov. 5th — Book Fair Ends


Fri. Nov. 6th — Brown Bag #3


Fri. Nov. 6th — End of 2nd Six Weeks


Wed. Nov. 11th — PC Math Day


Wed. Nov. 11th — Early Release 12:45pm, No 

Head Start


Thurs. Nov. 12th — Profit Share at Chick-fil-A


Mon. Nov. 16th — Chess/Scrabble 2:30pm


Wed. Nov. 18th — Picture Retakes


Mon. Nov. 23rd — Enrichment Day: Decades


Tue. Nov. 24th — Dollar Dress Up Day: Team 

Jerseys


Wed. Nov. 25th — Thanksgiving Break Begins






Healthy Heart Jog takes place every ���
Monday, weather and school schedule 
permitting. Feel free to come to school ���
and jog with your child!






Family Dinner Night is Coming! 
 



Thursday, Nov. 5th is Book Character Dress 


Up Day. Starting at 5pm, join us for Family 


Dinner Night and shop the Book Fair. At 


6pm, flashlight reading begins. See page 2 


for more details. Want to help with Book 

Fair? Contact Sherry Caverlee at scaverlee@gmail.com or 
Chris Williams at cwwilliams03@yahoo.com. 
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Join us for Spirit Night at 




Come support our school at Chick-fil-A on Thursday, 
Nov. 12th from 5–10pm. PCE receives 10% of your 
purchases. 



Yearbook Orders Due Oct. 30th  
 



      Don’t Fall behind! Order your 2015-16 

  


   yearbook before Oct. 30th. Order form and 


 $20 checks made out to Pebble Creek PTO 


are due by Friday, Oct. 30th. Order online 

instead at balfour.com for a $1.00 convenience fee.



Panther Paw Prints
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Silent Auction Items Needed! 
 

 

We are starting to collect items for the Carnival Silent 
Auction. If you would like to donate something, please 
contact Monica Brown at aggiedentist@hotmail.com.



Upcoming Bond Election 
 

A bond package to benefit 8 proposed ���
projects for CSISD is included in the ���
Nov. 3rd general election. The bond issue ���
would pay for new schools, land acquisition, 
technology, deferred maintenance, renovations and 
buses. Click here to learn more. 



Spirit Night at 
 

Join us at Outback Steakhouse on Thursday, Oct. 22nd 
from 4–10pm. PCE receives 10% of your check!



Show	
  Your	
  Panther	
  Spirit!	
  

https://www.facebook.com/PebbleCreekPTO
https://twitter.com/pc_elementary
http://www.balfour.com
mailto:aggiedentist@hotmail.com
mailto:cwwilliams03@yahoo.com
mailto:scaverlee@gmail.com
http://www.csisd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=362049&type=d
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The Book Fair is Coming Soon! 
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Please share your photos of school events 
throughout the year. Here’s how:







Email to pceyearbook@hotmail.com


OR



Download the Balfour Image Share App from 
iTunes or Google Play










Project number: 626985


Password: panthers







Please include the teacher’s name, names of the 
people in the photo and the name of the event 



	
  
Wee	
  Deliver	
  is	
  Now	
  Open	
  

	
  
Wee Deliver, our internal mail system enables Panthers to send letters to friends and teachers.






Parents, you can also send letters to your Panthers. Papers, envelopes, stickers, stamps (designed by the 
students) and a list of classroom addresses are available at the Wee Deliver table in the hallway outside the 
front office. You can also bring a letter from home and drop it in the campus mailbox.






On Oct. 1st, the October stamp winners and Fall Postmasters were announced at morning assembly.



Thank	
  You	
  T-­‐Shirt	
  Sponsors!	
  We	
  Need	
  Your	
  Photos	
  



This year’s Monster Book Fair is Friday, Oct. 30th through Thursday, Nov. 5th. Book Fair 

hours 


will be 8-3:30 daily except Thursday, Nov. 5th when we will close early and reopen for 


Family Dinner Night from 5-7:30. Dinner will be provided by Texas Roadhouse by pre-order. 

Look for an order form in your child's Monday folder. Dinner orders must be received by Friday, Oct. 30th.






Our All for Books will also start Oct. 19th. We are requesting monetary donations to help the library replace 
many "well loved” books and offer new titles for the children to enjoy. There will be a drawing for a boy 
and girl in each grade level to win fun prizes as well as a prize for the grade level with the highest 
percentage of participation. Any donation to All for Books will qualify to enter the drawing which will be 
held at morning assembly Oct. 30th.






Our Book Character Dress Up Day is Thursday, Nov. 5th. Please have your child dress up as ���
his/her favorite book character and prepare for a day of fun. Come to morning assembly ���
to see all the students and teachers dressed up as their favorites.






Volunteers are needed! This is a great way to help the school, interact with the students ���
and have some fun. Please contact Sherry Caverlee (scaverlee@gmail.com) or Chris Williams 
(cwwilliams03@yahoo.com) if you have any questions. 



Avery Abegglen


Tanner Banks


Eliza Davis


Luke Henderson


Kate Homeyer


Yehjin Hwang



Diana Park


Mason Poage


Aiden Ross


Kathryn Russell


Xander Smith


Matthew Sprintson



K - Emma Stephens


K - Brinlee Simon


1st - Abby Woods


1st - Brynne Greeley


2nd - Brooklyn Gidley



2nd - Addison Gidley


3rd - Will Hargett


3rd – Addison Gattis


4th – Charli Crowson


4th – Ryan Dalsing



October Stamp Winners:

 Fall Postmasters:
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mailto:pceyearbook@hotmail.com
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